
To: Cindy, Kathy Barfels, Nancy Howland, Kenneth Koupel, Rudy Kohagen, Davon

Kathy Rasing  Add to contacts 1/09/14   

I would happily agree to the changes as we all want to be productive members 
doing the best we can. I only have one reserve with Davon not being 
available during business hours when we have met with R & S but I am sure 
that can be worked out.

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Cindy
Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 8:53 PM
To: Kathy Rasing ; Kathy Barfels ; Nancy Howland ; Kenneth Koupel ; Rudy 
Kohagen ; Davon
Subject: Board meeting

We had a productive meeting and are trying to get ready for our May meeting. 
I voiced that while Nancy and I both like being on the Board she would like 
to step down as secretary and I would like to step down as President. I am 
very willing to take over as secretary and Nancy wants to remain as a Board 
member. Davon has related he is excited by the challenges and would accept 
the position as President. He would be willing to do this as of February 04. 
I feel these position changes would be a huge benefit to our HOA. Erna and 
Rudy have voted to accept these changes and welcome Davon as our President. 
I need a vote from both Kathy Barfels and Kathy Rasing on this. I really did 
enjoy being President but am having a rough time "letting go" of some of the 
stress involved. I want to remain an active member. I think Davon would 
bring much needed expertise to the job of President and will give us 
excellent leadership. Please return your vote to me per email. Thank you 
Cindy Tabb

Sent from my iPad= 

Re: Board meeting%E2%80%8F

https://bay175.mail.live.com/ol/#
https://bay175.mail.live.com/ol/#
https://bay175.mail.live.com/ol/#
https://bay175.mail.live.com/ol/#

